American “Revers

April 20, 1989

Houston Canoe Club
c/o Janice Edwards
11447 Kirkmeadow
Houston, TX 77089
Dear Mr & Mrs Edwards:
We send you greetings from American Rivers. I hold in my
possession a copy of your 1986 membership roster. We were wondering,
if we could borrow/trade membership list's with you?

Your response to this letter will be greatly appreciated. Look

forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Mo& . bob<on

Sinaloa B. Hobson
Membership Assistant

P.S. If you have any questions about your member's being
traded, feel free to call me. We can give those member's
a special code.
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